
JOIN US!

Town of  Brookline

We are a team of  graduate 
planning students from MIT 
working on a vision plan for Route 
9 East (Brookline/Boston Border – 
Cypress St.) 

The first public meeting gives us a 
chance to present our preliminary 
assessment of  the area, and gather 
thoughts and feedback from 
residents, merchants, property 
owners and other stakeholders.

OCTOBER 28th, 2015 @
Town Hall Room 103,

7 pm - 9 pm

WE NEED YOUR 
IDEAS

For more information, contact: 
MIT Team - 11.360@mit.edu or,
Andy Martineau - 
amartineau@brooklinema.gov

Please join us on:


